Effective October 1, 2021, KENSINGTON AT ANNA MARIA is no
longer in “outbreak” mode, meaning our doors are open to
families for visitation. Please sign in at front desk registration
table, and PLEASE WEAR A SURGICAL MASK! No cloth masks!
We ask that you refrain from visiting during meal times.

*** IF YOUR LOVED ONE RESIDES IN A SEMI-PRIVATE ROOM,
WE ASK THAT YOU PLEASE REGISTER YOUR VISIT ON THE SIGN-
UP GENIUS LINK. If unclear where your loved one resides,
please call the front desk at 330 562-3120.



